
I am in favor of a public process to develop state song to replace "Oregon, My Oregon" as state song. The change in song which is 
to be representative of all Oregonians, including the BIPOC community, should reflect the voices and experiences to the fullest 
capacity. A change to specific lyrics does not eliminate the racist connotation that the song carries. I hope that the changes in song 
can be open to the public to encapsulate Oregonians as a whole. Thank you. 


